
Friday 16th December 2016 

Tettenhall Wood School 

Regis Road, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XF 

Telephone: 01902 556519 

Email: enquiries@tettenhallwoodschool.org.uk 

Please turn over for more information….. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

All of the team at Tettenhall Wood School would like to take this opportunity to 

wish you a very merry Christmas and every happiness for 2017. 

 

Thank you to all of you who have sent cards and gifts for us.  They are very 

much appreciated and we feel very valued by your generosity. 

 

On a personal note, I would like to thank all of you while I have been off ill and 

on my phased return.  Your concern and support has really helped in my          

recovery.  I have really missed being in school and returning these past four 

weeks and  being with your children is a real privilege and has brought a smile 

to my face every day.  

 

You all have wonderful children and they are valued and respected.  We        

continue to focus on all the positives and look forward to 2017 and working 

closely with you all for the very best outcomes for all our children and young 

people. 

 

Merry Christmas and Best Wishes 

 

Sarah Llewellyn 



Christmas Sensory Experience 
Thank you to the parents of Butterflies, Caterpillars and Kingfishers pupils that joined us for their      
Christmas Sensory Experience yesterday.  We hoped you enjoyed it as much as the children did.  

              Bees 
Thank you for all of your support this term.  All of the children in Bees have worked very 
hard.  Have a lovely holiday, best wishes for the new year. 
From Katherine, Rachel, Nikki, Emma, Josie and Kate 

Dates for Spring Term 
 

Term Time : Tuesday 3rd January - Thursday 16th February  

PD day: Friday 17th February  (school closed to pupils) 

Half Term : Monday 20th February - Friday 24th February 

Term Time : Monday 27th February - Friday 7th April  

Holiday : Monday 10th April - Friday 21st April 

 
 
Parent/Carer Coffee Mornings, 9.30-11.30am (drop-in) 

Friday 27th January 2017  Friday 24th February 2017  Friday 31st March 2017 
 
 
Parent/Carer Workshops, 9.30-11am 

Wednesday 18th January 2017 Helping your child through SATs and GCSEs 

Wednesday 25th January 2017 Finance, Benefits, Carers Entitlement 

Wednesday 15th February 2017 Communicating with Pictures 

Wednesday 15th March 2017 Autism and Family Wellbeing 

Ladybirds 
Ladybirds have had a fantastic 1st term - all staff are really proud of them all and their achievements. 
We enjoyed performing in our Christmas Production.  Thank you to all the parents who attended to show 
our pupils your support. 
Our topic in the New Year is recycling, so could we ask you to save some clean recycled materials such as 
cardboard boxes, milk cartons, etc. for the children to explore and make junk models with. 
 
Ladybirds would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Monday 6th February  Open Afternoon for parents 
Thursday 2nd March  World Book Day.  Parents invited in 10am-12pm 


